Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
Contract E4N24 – Fixed Capital Outlay Project

Bids will be received by the District Four Procurement Office until 11:00 a.m., Friday, October 5, 2012, for the following proposal in Broward County: E4N24, Fort Lauderdale Train Station Rehabilitation and Repair. The contractor must be a licensed general contractor with experience in historical restoration work and transportation related projects.

Complete letting advertisement information for this project is available on our website: http://www.dot.state.fl.us/contracts administrationdistrict4/ click on October 5, 2012 or by calling: (954)777-4603.
